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Monday 10th March 2025 

Dickens Class – Miss Harris – Update 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Harris will be undergoing surgery on Monday, 10th March. As 
a result, she will be absent from teaching Dickens Class on Wednesday 12th, Thursday 13th, and 
Friday 14th March. 

During Miss Harris’ absence, the following arrangements have been made: 

• Wednesday 12th March: Mrs Monaghan will cover the class 

• Thursday 13th March: Mrs Roberts and Mrs Burgess will cover the class 

• Friday 14th March: Miss Jones will cover the class 

At present, we plan to proceed with Parents’ Evening as scheduled on Tuesday 18th and 
Wednesday 19th March with both Mrs Monaghan and Miss Harris in attendance. Should there be 
any changes to these arrangements, we will notify you as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your understanding. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 
to contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

G Bailey 

Gareth Bailey   
Headteacher  
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